
JAMES H. LESAR 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

910 SIXTEENTH STREET, N. W. SUITE 600 
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20006 

TELEPHONE (202) 223-5587 

September 12, 1978 

Cong. Louis Stokes, Chairman 
Select Committee on Assassinations 
3331 House Office Building, Annex 2 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Congressman Stokes: 

Dr. Vincent Guinn recently testified before the Select Committee on Assassinations about neutron activation analyses which he made of certain items of evidence in the assassination of President John F. Kennedy. I would greatly appreciate it if you would send me a transcript of his testimony as soon as possible. In addition, I also request that you send me a copy of the report which Dr. Guinn submitted to your committee. 

I am particularly anxious to receive both of these items as soon as possible because they may be of use in court litigation by my client, Mr. Harold Weisberg. 

Sincerely yours, 

James H. Lesar 


